
Justification for removing a substance from 
CoRAP prior to evaluation

Substance Name (public name): 1,1,1,3,5,5,5-heptamethyltrisiloxane

EC Number: 217-496-1

CAS Number: 1873-88-7

Authority: NO CA
                  PL CA

Date: 22/03/2022



The priority for evaluating the substance has been 
reconsidered based on:

 ☐ The initial hazard ground of concern has been verified and considered of 
low priority  

☐
The initial exposure/risk ground of concern has been verified and 
considered of low priority

-

☒ The generation of information under Substance Evaluation is considered 
of low priority because

 ☒ Already ongoing or implemented regulatory process(es)

There is an on-going compliance check process (CCH) under which information 
relevant to clarify the initial concerns for PBT and reproductive toxicity was 
requested. It is expected that once obtained, the requested information could 
clarify the above-mentioned concerns. Furthermore, 1,1,3,5,5,5-
heptamethyltrisiloxane (H-L3) is structurally closely related to 
octamethyltrisiloxane (L3, Cas no. 107-51-7). L3 has been conluded to meet the 
vPvB criteria following a recently finalized substance evaluation and data on this 
substance can be used in a read across approach for H-L3. 

In case the above mentioned concerns will not be (sufficiently) clarified by the 
information requested under CCH, the substance may be included in CoRAP again 
at the later stage.

☐ Registrants’ (voluntary) action addresses concern

Not applicable

☐ Other:


